
 
 

 

To: Mayor Steele and Members of Council 

From: Councillor Ron Bodner   

Date: July 8, 2025 

Re: Open-Air Burning By-law and Public Nuisance By-law 

 
I am requesting that the following motion be approved: 
 

Whereas there have been recent reports of open-air burning at all hours of the 
day and night which have caused disturbance to residents;  
 
Therefore, be it resolved that the Fire Chief and By-law staff be directed to 
investigate and bring forward a report for Council’s consideration regarding 
possible amendments to the Open-Air Burning By-law as well as possible 
amendments and/or a complete review of the Public Nuisance By-law. 

 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
 
Councillor Ron Bodner 
Ward 4 

Memorandum 


